
 

The SPCA offers a low cost spay and neuter program! To learn 

more or to get your coupon today click here 

 

 

 

The SPCA Says Goodbye to Bettie Cashion 

”Bettie Cashion who has been our Secretary/Treasurer for the past 17 years has 

retired from her position at the end of this June.  As evidence of all the work she 

did, we have had to elect 3 people to fill her shoes! We welcome Dara Hooper as 

Treasurer, Melissa Petersen as Recording Secretary, and Helen Hunter-Knight as 

Corresponding Secretary. Bettie plans to remain active and continue the fundraising 

activities she has done for the shelter over the years - the NO GO Event in the 

winter and the Newsletter in the summer.  Bettie was with the SPCA when the city 

first asked the group to start running the shelter back in 1998 and has always done 

so much for us and all our furry friends.  Her dedication and hard work will be 

remembered and she will be greatly missed.”-Judy Wheaton, Shelter Director 

  

 

                     

AUDREY UPDATE 

  

Audrey has made it back home! She can 

now move her head and does it 

constantly to check out her 

surroundings. She can roll over on her 

own, and eat without having to have her 

head supported any more.The Vet 

School was reluctant to let her go (they 

had become very attached). We are 

pleased with her progress even though 

there is still a guarded prognosis for 

her ever really walking well. Her quality 

of life has been significantly improved 

by the surgery so far. Audrey has 

promised to provide snippets from her 

diary while she was at MSU in a few 

days. She still has many medical 

expenses so please go to 

gofundme.com/audreyprcspca to donate 

and to share Audrey's story! 

  
 

 

http://prcspca.us11.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=bb79692629a810d9b8729a4d5&id=091a64e415&e=02835807f7
http://prcspca.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bb79692629a810d9b8729a4d5&id=c537edbfc0&e=02835807f7


 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Stop by the SPCA on August 15th for our Annual August Puppy Shower! Raffles, door prizes, puppy discounts and much 

more!  

 

The Rescue Waggin’ program relocates homeless pets from shelters in overpopulated communities to adoption centers 

in areas where dogs and puppies are in high demand. We have 3 scheduled pickups this month!.Last month we sent 63 

dogs and puppies and 53 so far this month! 
 

   

To become a SPCA member or to donate click here 

  

 

A letter from the state veterinarian 

acknowledging PRC SPCA spay & neuter 

program: 

PRC SPCA, 

Both Beth Adcock and I want to extend our 

sincere congratulations on the many successes 

of your program. The reduction in population 

and euthanasia are impressive.  It is so great 

that you have kept up with the numbers 

because they are integral for proving the 

 

The PRC SPCA received a grant from the non-

profit organization Best Friends, which was 

used to get cats fixed that showed up stray, 

looking healthy or that people brought to the 

shelter to surrender and agreed to keep if we 

got it fixed. The results have been great, so 

great we will be featured at the Best Friends 

http://prcspca.us11.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=bb79692629a810d9b8729a4d5&id=9a8808381f&e=02835807f7


 

effectiveness of spay/neuter programs.  The 

number of partnerships you have fostered and 

maintained to drive the program is also 

impressive!  Lastly, we believe it is 

highly commendable that the program 

considers both human and animal health 

through the rabies program. Again, 

congratulations!  The program you 

have established is certainly a model program 

for MS.  Thank you for taking such 

a leadership role in the protection of both 

human and animal lives. 

 Sincerely, 

Brigid 
 

 

 

 

National Conference this year! 

 

Save Them All Results: 

SNR’d (spay neuter return) 111 cats 

Increased live outcomes for cats by 25% 

Increased their save rate for cats by 10% 
 

 

 

  

 

 

   

PRC SPCA Contact Information 

Hours of Operation: Tuesday thru Saturday 10 a.m. to 4 p.m 

Phone Number:  601-798-8000 

Website:  http://prcspca.org 

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com 

  

  

 

http://prcspca.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bb79692629a810d9b8729a4d5&id=19557602f3&e=02835807f7
http://prcspca.us11.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=bb79692629a810d9b8729a4d5&id=c6c5e89910&e=02835807f7

